RADIO STATION

KMCD

Wm. W. Hansen, General Manager
FAIRFIELD, IOWA

September 6, 1961

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler

1755 South Vallejo Street

Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This will verify that your reception of KMCD on

September 1, 1961 was correct.

Thank you very muche.

Sincerely,

@a/@ g < R
Robert D. Rathman

Chief Engineer



